
 

 
 
 
No. AKP - MD 020/2020 
 
24th, August 2020 
 
Subject Notification of the Substitution for Songkran Holiday in 2020 (April 14th-15th,2020) 
 

Attention President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
Akkhie Prakarn Public Company Limited. (the“Company” or “AKP”) would like to inform that               
the Company designated 4th, and 5th, September 2020 as compensation holidays to substitute  
for two day of the postpone Songkran festival holidays in accordance with the Cabinet’s 
resolution on 13th, August 2020 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr.Vanchai   Luengviriya 
President & CEO 
 
 
 
 
Secretarial Company Department  
Tel : 02-323 – 0714,16,18 Ext : 132 
 

 
 


